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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       October 22, 2012 
 
This letter is intended to update you about various items at the school. 

Our grade 3-4 class will be running monthly Gum Days this year, and the first day will be 
Wednesday October 31st.  Please watch your calendars in upcoming months for future gum days. 

Gum licenses will again be $2.00 and packs of gum will be sold for $1.00 each. There will be a 
selected variety of gum for the students to choose from. All proceeds raised from this fundraiser 
will go towards end of year activities for the grade 3-4 class. 

Also, a reminder that on Halloween, we will ask students wishing to dress up to do so at lunch 
time.  Then, we will again have our annual costume parade starting at about 2:45 pm.  Everyone 
is welcome to attend.  We will have a prize for the top three costumes.  Parents/Guardians 
wishing to take their child(ren) home after this parade are welcome to do so, but please check in 
with Mrs. Church to indicate that you are taking them.   

Also, due to a reduction in funding, we must make our snack program 
run three days a week.  The days will now be Monday, Thursday and 
Friday.  This will start next week (Oct 29-Nov 2) 
 
Pepperette orders will arrive tomorrow and will be sent home with students.  On behalf of the 
school, please accept our regrets on the lateness of this order….    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Turner 
 
 
 
 


